
 
Pauline Gray Memorial Recognition Award 
 
This year, 2010 a new award has been implemented which will encompass the 
previous "Volunteer Award".  Through the generosity of Bill Gray and his daughter 
Meg the Pauline Gray Memorial Recognition Award has been established.  
Pauline Gray, a masters swimmer with Assiniboine Masters passed away in May of 
2007.  She was a dedicated masters swimmer and for many years a volunteer swim 
instructor at the St. James YMCA.  She influenced many people both youth and 
adults through her encouragement and commitment and was a previous recipient of 
the Bob Hamerton Award in 1997.  Pauline was a true supporter of sport in many 
ways not only in swimming as she also coached her son's hockey teams.  Pauline 
loved swimming and her joy in sharing her love of swimming with others opened the 
door to fitness and a lifestyle sport for many others.  For nomination for this very 
special award, please consider people who are swimmers, coaches, volunteers and 
supporters of masters swimming who share Pauline's passion for swimming and/or 
give of themselves for the improvement of others 


